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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Tuesday-  P5 -7 swimming.


   P1 – 4 Fundamentals Coaching.


   Coding Club 3:15- 4:15
Wednesday- Library for both classes
             Tyrone County Board Coaching P5-7

Thursday- Cinema for all pupils
              NO gymnastics

Friday –Mrs Keown: Child Protection development
Breakfast Club and After-School Club continue this week. Breakfast Club will be 8:30 – 9:00, with cereal, toast and drinks provided at a cost of £1 daily (reduced price). This will be supervised by Mrs Keown. After-School club will be 2:00 – 3:15 at a cost of £2 daily and will be supervised by Mrs Mc Grenaghan. Please inform the school (note or phone call) if your child is staying for after-schools as the children can get confused. If you have any old board games/ jigsaws at home that are no longer used, we would welcome donations for these clubs.

We are proud to support the “Christmas Shoebox Appeal” and ask that you support this by sending in a shoebox by Thursday 12th November. See www.teamhope.uk.com for information on what to include.
In a change from the previous arrangements, we would like parents who are collecting children at 2:00 to collect them at the front door from tomorrow (Wednesday) onwards. This is to promote child safety, ensuring that we know exactly who each child is going home with.
Primary 5-7 are starting an exciting animation programme on Friday facilitated by Slieve Beagh. Who knows, this could be the start of an exciting career for our children! 

Thanks to everyone who supported and helped at our Halloween Disco. It was a fantastic success and finished off a brilliant “Halloween Fun Day” for the children. “Santa Saturday” will take place on Saturday 12th December at 10am – 12 noon. 

Our Foundation Stage pupils will be celebrating “World Nursery Rhyme Week” next week. There will be information sent home later in the week to 

enable parents to get involved in this important area of Literacy development for the children.
As part of our PDMU work on ourselves and our feelings, the whole school will travel on Omagh cinema for a free viewing of “Inside Out” on Thursday 5th Nov. This is part of the ‘Into Film’ festival and will allow for further work on managing emotions. There will be a cost of £2.50 for the bus. All children must be in school at 9:00 and are allowed to take 1 small snack. Children should be in full school uniform and will be back in school for dinner.
We are sending home information on Internet Safety today to inform parents about the importance of ensuring that children are staying safe online. The children are familiar with the SMART rules and will participate in workshops with Sue Boyd from the PSNI on Monday 9th to develop their understanding of this vital area. There will be a Parents’ Information Session at 8pm on Monday 9th November and we ask that a parent/ guardian from each family attends. It is a critical area and, having already attended this myself, hugely informative and practical. Thank you for supporting this.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

